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Monday 18th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Free School Meals 

I am writing to update you with regards to your child’s free school meal entitlement.

We have been advised by the Department for Education that we will be restarting the free school meal voucher scheme, however at this stage we are not aware of the financial implication this will have on the school or to our regular catering contract supplier Harrison Catering. We may have to revert back to food parcels at a later stage depending on this information.
If your child is currently attending school on a part time basis, you will receive a voucher for £3.00 per day when they are NOT attending school. 

We will be using our previous provider Edenred so you will receive an email from them to redeem your vouchers. The scheme will commence from Monday 18th January 2021.
We will keep you updated with any further information by text and email. 
Yours sincerely 

Shelagh O’Shea

Headteacher 
Headteacher: Ms. Shelagh O'Shea
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